apito Reglon Watershed District

, 1410 Energy Park Dr., Suite 4 St. Paul, MN 55108
Phone: (651) 644-8888 Fax: (651) 644-8894 www.capitolregionwd.org

June 28, 2012

Mr. David Cossetta SENT VIA EMAIL and US MAIL
211 West 7™ Street
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102

RE: Cossetta Variance Request
Dear Mr. Cossetta:

Capitol Region Watershed District (CRWD) is in receipt of a packet of information from Cossetta's dated
June 25, 2012. In the packet, a letter was included asking for a response from CRWD.

Instead, CRWD reiterates its position from the District’s June 6™ letter asking the City Council to deny the
variance request for stormwater management requirements at the Cossetta project, 211 7th Street West, City
of St. Paul.

Sincerely,

%%Dcr%(

Mark Doneux
Administrator

Gt Honorable Kathy Lantry, Council President
Councilmember Melvin Carter, Ward 1
Councilmember Dave Thune, Ward 2
Councilmember Chris Tolbert, Ward 3
Councilmember Russ Stark, Ward 4
Councilmember Amy Brendmoen, Ward 5
Councilmember Dan Bostrom, Ward 6
Shari Moore, City Clerk
Anne Hunt, Mayor’s Office
Wes Saunders-Pearce, DSI
Bruce Elder, Department of Public Works, Sewer Division
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“Our mission is to protect, manage, and improve the water resources of the Capitol Region Watershed District.”



